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Environment Canada

Property Management District 3
335 River Road

Ottawa, ON

K1G 1G9

Dear Mr. Carroll:

Re: Land Use Application #N2012N0012
Type of Operation: Research Projects

Location: Eureka, Baffin, NU, NTS 49G

Please be advised that I have invoked Section 25(1)(c) of the Territorial Land Use Regulations to
allow further time for the Nunavut Impact Review Board to conduct their environmental

screening on your application pursuant to Article 12.4.5.(b) of the Nunavut Land Claim
Agreement.

Further environmental studies and investigations are required to assess the impact of your
proposed land use operation.

 If you have any questions on the process of your application, please contact the Nunavut Impact
Review Board in Cambridge Bay at (867) 983-4600.

Sincerely,

Tracey McCaie
Land Administrator Specialist

(68 Manager, Field Operations
RMO - Baffin RMO
NIRB
NPC
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